
 
Friday, 24 April 
 
Dear ISH Families, 
 
Please see below for helpful information about the week ahead: 
 
New or Updated Information 

●​ Important Update… ISH Learning Plan for May 2020 - This week, the ISH Board confirmed the 
learning plan for the remainder of the school year. Please review this linked message providing both 
clarity and rationale for this decision.  

 
●​ ISH Community Chat with Ms. Naglee - On Monday, 27 April at 3pm, Ms. Naglee and members of the 

leadership team will host a Community Chat to provide virtual face-to-face connection to answer 
questions about the end of the school year and plans for 20-21. All interested parents are invited to join 
this conversation to listen and/or participate. To join, please open a Zoom account and join Ms. Naglee’s 
Personal Zoom Link ID: 499-819-2946. The password for joining this meeting is 123.   

 
●​ Parent Support Resources - Our regional international school organization CEESA is proud to be 

partnering with Dr. Fran Prolman to present a free regional webinar focused on helping parents and their 
children not only survive, but thrive, while staying at home and supporting their children through 
Distance Learning in the midst of a global pandemic. Several free online sessions are offered within the 
next couple of weeks. The registration due date is Tuesday, 28 April at noon (CET). Please refer to 
these links to learn more about Dr. Prolman and to learn how to register. On the day of the event, 
registered participants will receive a Zoom link for the webinar.  

○​ Summoning Resilience and Finding Your Grace, by Dr. Fran Prolman 
■​ Tuesday, April 28th at 5:30 PM (CET). 
■​ Thursday, April 30th at 6:00 PM (CET). 
■​ Tuesday, May 5th at 5:30 PM (CET). 
■​ Wednesday, May 6th  at 6:00 PM (CET). 

○​ Bio of Dr. Prolman 
 

●​ Lower School Learning Updates - Ms. Skrtic shared a message with Lower School families earlier 
today updating everyone about learning expectations for specialists across the grade ranges. Be sure to 
review this link for more information.  
 

●​ Schedule for Week 18 - There are four school days for Week 18 (Monday, 27 April - Thursday, 30 
April). Friday, 1 May is a national holiday and there will be no distance learning classes scheduled that 
day. 

 
Previously Shared Reminders 

●​ ISH Distance Learning Website - A go-to resource 
●​ ISH Counselor Corner - Check out this helpful site! 
●​ Tech Support for Distance Learning - Please refer to the Technology Support page within our 

Distance Learning Site. 
 

Be safe. Follow guidelines. We can do this together. 
 
Sincerely,  
The ISH Leadership Team 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MYWY8UrGo8rxKS-l3dqzF9nHO50D-rHCxehhBwWf9Fw/edit
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1D_Wa64Oc-0H7k0KcHOoMVxlJbb9at3Y8/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JOTy0niLo_qBoKkWm5ROR1cuU5Es0Av-/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/15Gt_nIzbJb0Vh8vMZzsLoA-59U_1sAUhtgBkTJrYRSk/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/15Gt_nIzbJb0Vh8vMZzsLoA-59U_1sAUhtgBkTJrYRSk/edit
https://sites.google.com/a/ishelsinki.fi/distance-learning/home
https://sites.google.com/ishelsinki.fi/thecounselorscorner/home
https://sites.google.com/a/ishelsinki.fi/distance-learning/home

